
7. MEMBERSHIP OF THE BOARD 
 
 The Community Advocate reported on the pending change in membership of the Board in line with the 

Council’s earlier resolution regarding Councillor appointments to the Board. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That it be noted that Ron Wright will replace Pat Harrow with effect from 26 November 2002. 
 
 2. That the Board Chairman consult with Councillor Wright as to his interests in Committee 

membership. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


